
 

 

Notice of Review of Polling District, Places and Stations 

I hereby give notice that Forest of Dean District Council will conduct a review of polling districts, 

places and stations in the local authority area. 

The review will commence on 23 May 2022 and will be completed in sufficient time to enable the 

Electoral Registration Officer to make any alterations necessary to the register of electors when it 

is fully revised on 1 December 2022. 

Electors, community groups, political parties, elected representatives or any other interested 

persons living within the Forest of Dean District Council area are invited to make representations, 

comments or suggestions on any aspect of the polling districts, places or stations currently used.  

Representations will be sought from The (Acting) Returning Officer (ARO) and his comments will 

be published. 

Interactive map of the current polling districts and polling stations can be inspected on the 

Council’s website www.fdean.gov.uk or viewed in person by contacting the office to make an 

appointment.  

Representations on the existing arrangements should be made in writing to the address below, by 

email to elections@fdean.gov.uk or web form by no later than Monday 4 July 2022 

When making representations, it would be helpful to the Council for any proposals to include 

alternative polling places or stations. 

All representations made throughout the consultation will be published along with the conclusion of 

the review. 

Dated 23 May 2022      

Andrew Knott 

Electoral Registration Officer 

 
Helpline: 01594 812638 
Electoral Services 
Forest of Dean District Council 

High Street 

Coleford 

Glos  

GL16 8HG       

https://fdean.gov.uk/about-the-council/elections-and-voting/polling-districts-and-places/
mailto:elections@fdean.gov.uk
https://forms.gle/FxtB3VCvypeXpvHeA

